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Notice Regarding Policy on Rabies Vaccine Status 
 

29 September 2016 

In light of the current outbreak of rabies in southern Ontario, Hale Veterinary Clinic is 
instituting a policy that all animals must be up to date on their rabies vaccination 
before we can accept them as a patient. 

This policy is in accordance with Ontario law that states that all dogs and cats over 3 
months of age must be vaccinated against rabies. 

If you have any questions or feel you have a patient for which an exception should be 
considered, please call us to discuss the matter. 

Thank you very much for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Fraser A. Hale, DVM, FAVD, Dip AVDC 
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